
Sheriff’s Office Investigates Homicide  
     
  At about 1:06 PM, Muir Station Deputy Sheriffs were dispatched to a report of a 
shooting in the unincorporated area of Taylor Road and Gloria Terrace.  
  
 Deputies arrived on scene to find bystanders providing lifesaving measures to a 
person on the ground near a vehicle. The victim, who appeared to have been shot, 
was pronounced deceased at the scene. He is not being identified at this time.  
  
 The investigation by Sheriff’s Office Homicide Detectives and the crime lab is 
ongoing. The suspect is outstanding at this time.  
  
 Anyone with information on this incident is asked to contact the Sheriff’s Office 
Investigation Division at (925) 313-2600 or through Sheriff’s Office dispatch at (925) 
646-2441. For any tips, email: tips@so.cccounty.us or call (866) 846-3592 to leave an 
anonymous voice message. 
 
 
                ### 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information, please call:  
Jimmy Lee, Public Information Officer:  (925) 313-2643 
The Contra Costa County Sheriff’s Office offers a full range of law enforcement services to over 
1,000,000 residents in the 715 square mile county. Besides patrolling the unincorporated areas, Deputy 
Sheriffs provide comprehensive police services to a number of contract cities and special districts. Addi-
tionally, the Sheriff’s Office operates county detention facilities, provides security for the courts and runs 
the Office of Emergency Services. Log on www.cocosheriff.org for more information.  
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